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P1Ease let her know of our love and appreciation. 

Mr. Dominic P. Renda 
Western Airlines 
6 0 6 0 Av ion'"' Drive 
Los Angeles, CA 90009 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



Inc. 

10017 

Dear Mr. Anderson: 

? 
/Vt . 69JO Winstone Drive 
0 - Madison, Wisconsin 53711 

July 1, 1981 

President Reagan's recollection of boyhood July Fourths ("What 
July Fourth Means to Me," Parade, June 28, 1981) was warrn and charming. 

Indeed, Presidential assistant Michael K. Deaver's folksy yet 
reverential assurance that the President wrote it himself conjured up 
a fleeting image of Lincoln drafting his noble Gettysburg Address. 
("This 4th of July message is the President's own words and written 
initially in his own hand. I thought your readers might like to know 
that, and that he wrote it on a yellow pad at Camp David the week before 
last.") 

What a surprise, then, to discover that when the President came 
to the account of some signers of the Declaration of Independence, he 
borrowed not only the concept but whole sentences and paragraphs from 
material published in a sheet distributed some years ago by a national 
business organization (see attached). (This might, of course, exist 
in a different form which served as the President's immediate "source.") 
It makes one wonder how much of the rest of the article is in the 
President's "own words." 

I'm sure that a President has more pressing things to do than 
write original pieces for the newspaper. But then, why represent his 
work as something it's not? Where I come from it's called "plagiarism." 

cc: Michael K. Deaver - ·· 
Robert H. Spiegel 

Sincerely, 

&J~~~ 
Wesley T. .Mott 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

Ju 1 y 1 ' 1 981 

Dear Patti: 

Thank you so much for the Shuttle memento 
and the personal note from the Columbia's 
STS-1 crew, John Young and Bob Crippen. 
Blair and I were thrilled to be remembered 
by you and the crew. 

Again, Patti, we appreciate your thoughtfulness. 

Patti Mancini 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K: DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Rockwell International 
North American Space Operations 
12214 Lakewood Blvd. 
Downey, CA 90241 
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P. F. Mancini 
Vice President 

External Affairs & Communications 

North American Space Operations 
12214 Lakewood Boulevard 

Downey, CA 90241 
(213) 922-2027 

June 18, 1981 

Rockwell 
International 

The lbnorable Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Ol.ief of Staff & Assistant to the President 
The White House 
1600 Permsyl vania Avenue, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mike, 

I am sure you will enjoy the enclosed Shuttle tremento with 
a i;ersonal note fran the Col unbia' s STS-1 crEM, Jolm Young 
and Bob Cripi;en. 

Wannest regards, 

P. F. Mancini 

Enclosure 



W Wickes Companies, Inc. 

1010 Second Avenue 
San Diego, California 92101 
714/238-0304 

July 1, 1981 

Mr. Michael K. Deaver 
Deputy Chief of Staff & Assistant to The President 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mike: 

The article in the July 6 issue of U.S. News and World 
Report is exciting reading. Our congratulations again 
to you and the White House staff for doing a superb 
job. I'm sure there are many tough "battles" that you 
face each day, but it appears that you are winning 
most of them. 

Thank you again, too, for the signed Time cover. I 
almost shudder when I realize that this was one of the 
last things signed by the President prior to the 
assassination attempt. The cover will always be a 
treasured reminder of that horrendous event. We are 
so thankful that the President has made such a great 
recovery. 

Don't hesitate to call on us if we can ever be of help 
to you in any way. 

H. Hekman 
President 

JHH:rc 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 2, 1981 

I 

Dear Mr. Gallagher: 

Thank you for your recent message concerning the Helms-Dornan 
Human Life Amendment and Planned Parenthood. I appreciate the 
time you have taken to make your views known to me. 

As you may know, President Reagan believes very strongly in the 
inherent sanctity of all human life and is convinced of the bio­
logical fact of its-presence in the human fetus at all stages 
of its development. Abortion, on the other hand, is not merely 
the interruption or termination of an unwanted pregnancy, but is 
virtually always an unjustified, intentional destruction of in­
nocent human life. Thus, the President is deeply opposed to 
abortion and has placed the protection of the unborn child among 
his highest priorities. 

You can be sure that this Administration will carefully review 
the Human Life Amendment as it makes its way through both houses 
of Congress. 

Mr. Michael Gallagher 
Apartment 1814 
400 Groveland Avenue 
Minneapolis, MN 55403 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

' . 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH•NGTON 

July 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Clapper: 

It was good of you to take the time to share your views con­
cerning the President's Program for Economic Recovery with me. 

During his campaign, President Reagan brought a message to the 
American people. He told them that the Federal government had 
grown too big, that it interfered too much in their daily lives, 
that its cost had become staggering, and that its taxes had be­
come burdensome and punitive. The American people listened and 
gave President Reagan a mandate for change. 

This Administration is dedicated to carrying out that mandate. 
We have worked to insure that the President's budget recommen­
dations have won Congressional approval. The results so far 
have.been encouraging and we are hopeful that the President's 
tax program will qeet with equal success. 

Hearing from people like you, who have suffered the hardships 
caused by high inflation and burdensome taxation, strengthens 
my res~lve to work towards the elimination of these problems. 
You can rest assured that all of the members of this Adminis­
tration will lend their complete efforts to implement the 
President's Program for Economic Recovery. 

With best wishes, 

Mr~ R. B. Clapper 
5 Hunter Meadow 
Ballston Lake, NY 12019 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

-



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Beranek: 

It was good of you to take the time to 
bring your proposals to my attention. 
You can rest assured that they will re­
ceive serious consideration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. W. Beranek, Jr. 
Rural Delivery 1 
Dawson, PA 15428 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 2, 1981 

Dear Wolfgang: 

I'd be deeply grateful if you could get 
Chancellor Schmidt to sign this photograph 
as a remembrance of his visit to the White 
House. 

Many thanks. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Wolfgang Ischinger 
First Secretary 
Embassy of Federal Republic of Germany 
4645 Reservoir Road, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20007 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 2, 1981 

Dear Dr. Holston: 

It was good of you to take the time to share 
your views on aid to Guatemala with me. I 
appreciate your thoughtful comments and you 
can be sure that your proposal will receive 
serious consideration by the appropriate 
officials here at the White House. 

While I would enjoy speaking with you con­
cerning your proposed plan, I am afraid that 
my schedule simply precludes me from doing 
so. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

.MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

·Robert P. Holston, Ph.D. 
10 Garfield Place 
Massapequa,. NY 11758 

/ I \,., 

~---L __ _ 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Wright: 

It was good of you to take the time to bring 
your article on International Unalienable 
Rights to my attention. I appreciate having 
the benefit of your views as well as those 
expressed in the other materials you enclosed. 

You can be sure that as this Administration 
continues to devise and implement policies 
and programs, your views will be given seri­
ous consideration. 

With.best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Joseph Wright 
8 Waring Row 
Yonkers, NY 10701 

I· ....,. 

I .a __ 
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THE \VHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. De Lancey: 

Thank you for your recent letter. I enjoyed 
reviewing the materials you enclosed concern­
ing the steel industry and have taken the 
liberty of forwarding them to the Office of 
Policy Development for their information and 
review. I appreciate the time you have taken 
to bring "Steel at the Crossroads: One Year 
Later," to my attention. You can be sure that 
it will receive thorough consideration. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. William J. De Lancey 
Chairman 
American Iron and Steel Institute 
1000 16th Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20036 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 2, 1981 

Dear Mr. Fielding: 

Thank you for your letter requesting a 
sheet of President Reagan's doodles. I 
appreciate your interest in having one 
and regret that this must be a disappoint­
ing reply .. However, because of the great 
number of requests the President receives 
for mementoes, it is not possible to oblige 
them all. He believes it is unfair to select 
a few for preferential treatment while ex­
cluding others. 

Your interest is appreciated, and we know you 
will understand. 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Robert F. Fielding 
312 W. Goebel Drive 
Lombard, Illinois 60148 

.. 
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... ·-··.-
. - .: , .. -
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGT.ON 

July 2, 1981 

Dear Bill: 

I heard today you are in the hospital and 
am so sorry you are ill. I hope long be­
fore this reaches you you're resting com­
fortably at home. 

We have really settled in here and are en­
joying what little time we have together. 

Best personal regards. 

Mr. William Burke 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

San Pedro Community Peninsula Hospital 
1300 w. 7th Street 
San Pedro, CA 90732 

-·~----._ 
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MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

··FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 3' l 981 

JAY MOORHEAD 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 

Women Appointees 

Please send me a list of all women appointees 
in the Reagan Administration. 

.. , 

-·-

_,.. 



I 
MEMORANDUM 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

JulY 3' 1981 

TO: MAX FRIEDERSDORF 

FROM: MICHAEL K. DEAVER 

SUBJECT: Guest List - Sadat Dinner 

I noted that Senator and Mrs. David Boren 
are on the guest list for the Sadat dinner. 
They just attended the dinner for the Australians. 

In addition, Ted Stevens is on the list and he's 
been before. 

Why don't we get some new faces? 

cc: M. Brandon 

h 
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1!5821 K STREET 

POSTOFFICE BOX 937 

MOJAVE, CA. 93!501 

805-824-;:~~ 

July 4, 1981 

We all enjoyed getti'lg together last week-end 
and hope we can do it nore ofte'l. Dad got a 
big kick out of having his picture i'l t~e pap­
er aqd receivedco'1sider2.ble good-'latured kid­
di'lg about it at Lio'ls Club. 

En-losed is a print of one of the photos!! 
tool<-. 

/\lso e'lclosed is a :;_ ,ter a'ld r:1erno from Jay 
Ericso'l, Commu'licatio'ls Director for 8 '.lCot, 
Ltd. They would like the Preside'lt to address 
their a'lnual meeti'lg Sept. 29 i'l Visalia. This 
is a very big , very i rn ;:oo rt a '1 t - -''- '1 d very fr i e 'l d l y 
group. Ig'1ore the comments about murders -
CalCot's 3akersfield ofi~ce is located on 
Cottonwood road. 

I guess \:'le 1·10•1 't see you uv1til 1\ugust - by the 
way, I'm sure your Boss can't atte'ld the anni­
versary party, but if he could it would make 
!,1 o j av e h i st o r y ! 

Take care; 



Corel Ann Rinzler, 160 Eost 48 Street, New Yori~. New Yori~ 1001 7 

9 July 1~81 

Mr. Michael Deaver 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Deaver -

I don't know that I am quite ready to wave a white 
flag over the issue of Congressman Downey's access 
to passes for White House tours, but I do know 
that I am singularly impressed with your courtesy 
in answering both of my recent letters on the 
subject. 

While I am not a supporter of Mr. Reagan's, I 
have no doubt that the responsiveness of his staff 
has more than a little to do with his success. 

I hope that you will accept the enclosed book as 
a token of just how sweet I find this responsiveness 
to be. 

Sincerely, 

P.S. My husband -- who uses his own name and hates to 
be called "Mr. Rinzler" -- has asked me to tell you 
that the indiscriminate use of the honorific "Mrs." in 
addressing women whose marital status you do not know 
may lead to errors as on your answers to my letters. 
He suggests using "Ms.," which like ".Mr.," may mean 
either married or single. 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 6, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Rinzler: 

No, you miss the point. 

The disagreement with Congressman Downey over White House 
passes had nothing to do with his political beliefs. We 
simply were unable to give him preferential treatment over 
and above other members of Congress. To my knowledge, every 
administration has treated the tours in the same manner. 

If we were going to deny entry to those representatives who 
disagreed with our ,politics, the list would be much longer 
than just Congressman Downey. 

I'm af~aid the entire situation has been blown out of 
by Congressman Downey and some members of the media. 
has now been resolved and Congressman Downey is again 
White House passes as are all members of Copgress. 

Sincerely, 

proportion 
The matter 
getting 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mrs. Carol Ann Rinzler 
160 East 48 Street 
New York, N.Y. 10017 



Corol Ann Rinzler. 160 East 46 Street, New York, New Yor1~ 10017 

21 June 1981 

Mr. Michael Deaver 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 

Dear Mr. Deaver -

Thank you for your prompt reply to my letter 
regarding your denial of passes for private bours 
of the White House for Congre~sman Downey's 
constituents. 

I truly regret to see that you have missed the 
point of my letter. Whether or not Mrs. Reagan 
was directly involved in your ref us al to , •. 
grant these passes is irrelevant. What matters 
is that the White House simply does not belong -. 
to its temporary tenants, or to their staff, either. 
You just don't have the right to deny entry to . 
Americans whenever you disagree with the politics 
of. their represen ta ti ves • / 

Your letter implies that ta do this has baen 
a regular practice through all administrations. 
If that is true, .it is a disgrace, not an 
explanation, a disgrace that I am certain the 
Reagan administration would want to end not 
emphasize. - ~ .----;-· 

- ·•,.. - j I 

,-. ...... ----

Again, I thank you for your reply, 
I /' ; 
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EMBASSY OF THE 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

MEXICO 

July 7, 1981 

The Honorable 
Michael K. Deaver 
Assistant to the President 

and Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mike: 

OFFICE OF THE AMBASSADOR 

A belated note to tell you how very well I 
thought you handled things at the Camp David 
and Washington meetings. Congratulations! 

And please do give my thanks again to the 
wonderful ladies in your office. I would not 
have made it through the last day of the 
meeting without them. 

I look forward to seeing you again soon. In 
the meantime, best wishes and regards. 

Sincerely, 



/ 

7-7-81 

n~ poMfa~NTllAL CITY. ... 

Mr. Mike Deaver 
Assistant to the President 
The White House 

--
~ 

Carrington Jl.rea 
1600 Pennsylvania ave N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20500 Cham6er of Commerce 

Re: urgent suggestion to the President 

Good morning, Mike: 

We had a state Republican party meeting here last night that Gov. Olson of North 
Dakota attended along with a few other key state people and we all had the opinion 
that: possibly the "time is ripe" for the President to call the Baseball strike 
teams from both sides to the White House for a chat where the President can express 
the wishes of the Nation for them to come together in the best interest of Baseball 
and the Nation. 

This should be done promptly and without further delay. I would also suggest that 
the White House news team limit what the President will say to them and let both 
sides commend the President for this bold step. 

Good show on the announcement today about the pending female Supreme Court justice. 
Would also suggest to you and the staff that you find a spot for Blacks-Ernie Banks& 
Gale Sayers since both have traits that make them team players and are positive 
in their approach. The recent NAACP meeting should point out to you all again that 
you need more highly visible blacks to make your case. 

Good luck and God-speed! 

..... , (_ ",,' ·-~ 

Bernie Webb 
President 

' '- ! f.' 

Re: Spy case- Joseph G. Helmich 

Carrington, North 'Dakota 58421 

Would uge the max. penalty to this party since code 
disclosure could have caused us actual battlefield 
losses from Jan. 63 on when the matter was in the works. 
We simply must take someone out for this stuff or expect 
more of this. (--~v_.--'::!-...,J-r-~--'~....,-?"''>.--rltr.i~ 

Glad to see the Sec. of Labor involved in baseball settlement 
and still believe the President could be helpful from a moral 
standpoint. 

-~Jj~ Va~ 1/1{, r 



Oak Brook Builders Inc. 

July 8, 1981 

Builders and General Contractors 

60 SAYBROOK LANE 

OAK BROOK, ILLINOIS 60521 

(312) 654-3211 

IVl.r. Michael K. Deaver 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Mike, 

I want you to know how much we appreciate the President 
and Mrs. Reagan corning to Chicago in support of our 
Governor, Jim Thompson. Would you please convey our 
sincere thanks to them. We realize how busy the President's 
schedule is and the tremendous demands on his time which 
makes it an even greater honor to have them here. 

When Jim and Bob Malott asked me to serve as Chairman of 
the private reception, I was pleased to accept and 
organize the event for the V.I.P. contributors and 
supporters of Jim and Jayne. I hope the Reagans and you 
were pleased with the way the reception and the dinner 
were conducted. 

Joan and I are very supportive of the Thanpsons and we 
believe Jim has a great political future ahead. 

Mike, I also want to tell you that we feel the President 
has made a tremerxious choice in nominating Justice Sandra 
O'Connor to the Supreme Court. Her credentials are superb 
and her politics conservative Republican which will make 
her an ideal addition to the Court. 

Thanks again so very much. Keep up the good work and don't 
let that tennis racquet get cold. 

Pes~~ 
Herbert A. Stade 
President 

HS/rnk 
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HOOVER INSTITUTION 
ON WAR, REVOLUTION AND PEACE 

Stanford, California 94305 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR July 8, 1981 

The Honorable Michael K. Deaver 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 
The White House 
Washington, D.C. 20500 

Dear Mike: 

I am looking forward very much to having you as my 
guest at Cave Man Camp during your stay at the Bohemian 

~ 
As you undoubtedly know from Dennis Bark and Martin 

Anderson, Dennis has sponsored you for a Presidential 
Pass to attend the encampment (unfortunately, and to my 
embarrassment, I had already used up my allotment). But 
I am very pleased that you are staying at Cave Man Camp. 

Needless to say, I am extremely happy with 
progress that the new administration has made. 
congratulate you on the important role that you 
played in it. 

the 
And I 
have 

With warm regards and looking forward to seeing you 
again, 

Sincerely yours, 

~ 
Glenn Campbell 



',, 

THE WHITE HOUSE: 

WASHINGTON 

July 9, 1981 

Dear Hugh: 

There was no way we could have been in 
Dallas on the 4th of July. Sorry to have 
taken so long to correspond with you, but 
the workload is unbelievable, as is the pace. 

The program looked like a good one - and that 
the Seminar would be a worthwhile learninq 
experience~ I know it must have been in-­
valuable to the attendees. 

Thanks for thinking of us, Hugh. 

Sincerely, 

' 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Hugh O'Brian 
Hugh O'Brian Youth Foundation 
10880 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1500 
Los Angeles, CA 90024 



---
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

' 
July 9, 1981 

Dear Mr. Cooper: 

Thank you for your letter requesting one of 
President Reagan's doodles for your grandson. 
I appreciate your interest in having one and 
regret that this must be a disappointing reply. 
However, because of the great number of re­
quests the President receives for mementoes, 
it is not possible to oblige them all. He be­
lieves it is unfair to select a few for pref­
erential treatment while excluding others. 

Your interest is appreciated, and we know you 
wi 11 understand. 

Mr. David Cooper 
11959 Oakridge Rd. 
Sandy, Utah 84070 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



TI-IE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHl!'\GTOJ\ 

July 9, 1981 

Dear Mr. Gorham: 

Thank you for your recent message con­
cerning the President's recent speech 
to the members of the National Associa­
tion for the Advancement of Colored 
People. I am deeply grateful for your 
support of the President and his poli­
cies as I am sure he will be when he 
hears of your kind words regarding his 
remarks. 

I have taken the liberty of including 
a copy of the President's speech which 
I believe you may enjoy having. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

Mr. Nathaniel Gorham 
54303 Freeman Road 
Orchard Park, NY 14127 

----'··-- -

.... 



THE WHITE H0USE 

WASHii-JGTON 

July 9, 1981 

Dear Mrs. Miles: 

Thank you for your recent message. I know that President 
Reagan will appreciate hearing of your support and kind 
comment_s concerning his Fourth of July message. 

Unfortunately, there. are no plans at present to reproduce 
the President's handwritten draft of his message. However, 
you can be sure that your suggestion will be given serious 
consideration. 

In the meantime, I have taken the liberty of enclosing a 
bound copy of his Inaugural Address as well as a signed 
photograph which you may enjoy adding to your collection. 

With best wishes, 

Mrs. Euel C. Miles 
1711 Stanford Avenue 
Stockton, CA 95205 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 



DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Mr. President: 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20410 

July 9, 1981 

On behalf of the 1980-81 Class of White House Fellows, I would 
like to thank you for the privilege and opportunity of sitting in on 
your Cabinet Meeting, Tuesday, July 7th. 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

The discussion of the immigration and refugee problem was very 
enlighting. Being a White House Fellow this year has truly been a 
broadening experience. I feel that the program is extremely worthwhile 
and we, as a class, really appreciate the warm and genuine support 
which you and your staff have extended to us. Jim Roberts, the Program 
Director is quite outstanding and has made the transition for all 
of us much less difficult. 

Mr. Samuel Pierce, Jr., the Secretary of the Department of Housing and 
Urban Development, has been my principal for this year. I feel extremely 
fortunate to have had his guidance. To be able to observe his unique 
insight and high degree of analytical abilities and intelligence has enhanced 
my professional growth immensely. I am certain that his leadership at 
this Department will be recognized for years to come. 

Again, thank you for your support of the White House Fellows Program, 
and for allowing us to broaden the ideals of the Program by observing 
our Nation's leaders invivo. I look forward to your meeting with 
the White House Fellows next Wednesday. 

Respectfully, 

lfd Ca.J:rrri -iz!Jy 
Gael Caution-Lebby a 
Special Assistant 

to the Secretary/ 
White House Fellow 



\fF\IOKA:'\Dl '\f 

T II E W 111 TE II 0 l S !·. 

W ASll 1 N c; TO 1' 

July 9, 1981 

TO: 

FROM: 

FRANK HODSELL . 

MI CH A EL K . DE AVER '-1'ltliu 
SUBJECT: Federal Council of the Arts and Humanities 

Ambassador Daniel Terra wants to be a member on the Federal 
Council of the Arts and Humanities. Ambassador Terra 
feels he is qualified to be Chairman. 

Let me have your thoughts on this as soon as possible. 



-------

July 7 

Mike Deaver: (or someone on staff) 

please call Mary Noel Pepys who is 

/ 

legal assistant to)'~· Daniel Te~ra 
and would like to discuss question 

regarding membership on the 

Federal Council of the Arts and 

Humanities . ( ~ -'-'- c,.,. C(_ I ( ((a tt.r.l ) 

'7:30 p.m. 'i 
·. i 
1 jo ellen 1 

>----· 
/' 

1~1 
\\~ 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

July 9, 1981 

Dear John: 

Thanks for your nice letter. It is nice 
letter. It is nice to hear from friends 
and particularly to hear that you appreciate 
what we're trying to do. 

Carolyn and the children are in California 
now, trying to escape from the Washington, 
D.C. heat. They have really settled in 
back here and we're all enjoying this once 
in a lifetime opportunity. 

Give our love to your family. 

Mr. John P. Costello 

Sincerely, 

MICHAEL K. DEAVER 
Assistant to the President 
Deputy Chief of Staff 

2860 Florin Road, Suite A 
Sacramento, CA 95822 



John P. Co~tJ/o, ;]). :J).S., ..9nc. 

Dear lViike, 

2860 FLORIN ROAD. SUITE A 

SACRAMENTO, CALIF. 95822 

TELEPHONE:428-7900 

June 30, 1981 

I rvve been rneo:nin;' tor "1 ldln;'; ti ,ie 

to tell you how hRpny Sonja c:i.:--1(: I are tr_at 

you clecicl.ec~ to c:iccor•ipany the llresident to 

'v>ashi:t',ton. Mary Lou sai'.1 yo; tiere hestta11t 

at first but it L; the-::: chance of ;:,; lifeti ;e 

&!ld will 0 [l8i'l ;r1any iOOl'S 1 or /OU down the 

roarl. You ar·e not only servinr the nation 

but a wonc1-erful Presiuent. He 1rns tr :r.enda:llS 

sun'.'Ort jur1:::in~cs fro:'~ the peo ·:Le I talk with. 

I <'<'.i r~ure ly ._ 12d we a: e ':',e ct iric our iinand: ial 

hou:c3e Li orcler. 

I f'i_nally got it throu:.'.,h to Colleen that 

v1h ~le yo•i work in the iVbi te House, Ar«:inrL'J 

do .~;n't live the_e. 

I arn so IJle,;sed with the direction the 
I 

AdGinistration is taking. I ve been a R·\ 

backer sL1ce the Jiret s-peech years aE,o 

c:uH'l it'2 :iice to fina.ly wia one. Ke~·D 

llp tt1e ~:()Ori work. 

:::;ir.cc rely, 

~ 


